

Metro North Hospital and Health Service Child and Adolescent Oral Health Service

Newsletter Notice

Child and Adolescent Oral Health Service News

The Child and Adolescent Oral Health Service will be offering treatment to the students of this school soon. Years Prep, 5 and 6 have been issued with a consent/medical history form. If you wish your child to be treated please return the fully completed consent form (4 pages) to your class teacher by Wednesday 26th October. Due to the demands on our service parents who return consent forms late will not necessarily have their children treated on site and may be offered treatment at another facility.

Once dental staff receive a completed form an appointment for a dental examination will be made for your child. A Parent/legal guardian or carer must attend dental appointments with all children under the age of 15. If your child requires further dental treatment, the Parent or legal guardian will be required to sign for the proposed treatment plan before it can proceed.

Students from the other year levels will be offered treatment after the Prep, 5 and 6 students are treated. You will be notified via the school newsletter of the date the Child and Adolescent Oral Health service commences treatment at this school. For any enquires please contact staff on 0408 708 046.